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Please accept my submission ; 
 
I recommend in the interest of  
 
1) balanced regional democratic representation  &   
 
2) County Clare, both in terms of its physical location and its political/historical connection to the 
province of Munster  
 
that County Clare should remain in the Munster/Ireland South EU Parliament region.  
 
 
Regards            
 
Johnny Flynn, Cllr.,  
Ennis Municipal District.  
 

 

 


